
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

End-of-Life Notification 

May 8, 2015 

PCN1039 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As part of our on-going product lifecycle management process, we have transitioned the following 
products to an “End-of-Life” status. This decision was based on our review of historical unit shipment 
volume and product revenue performance. 
 
The products targeted for end-of-life will be available for a last time buy purchase prior to being made 
obsolete. The products identified for obsolescence include the following Line Card Access Switch 
devices: 
 

• CPC7581BA 16-Pin SOIC with Protection SCR, 50/Tube 

• CPC7581BATR 16-Pin SOIC with Protection SCR, 1000/Reel 
 
IXYS IC Division recommends reviewing the third-generation CPC7691BA Line Card Access Switch as a 
possible replacement. Please contact IXYS IC Division applications engineering for technical assistance. 
 
Orders will be accepted on material that is built and in stock commencing with the date of this notice. 
Scheduled deliveries will be permitted within 90 days of this notice and will not be offered after August 7, 
2015. Thereafter, these products will be considered obsolete. 
 

Acceptance of last time buy orders is subject to product availability and at the discretion of IXYS 
Integrated Circuits Division. Every effort will be made to fulfill these orders. Purchase orders for these 
products will be considered non-cancelable, non-returnable (NCNR). If you have any questions 
concerning this End-of-Life notification, please contact your IXYS Integrated Circuits Division 
representative. 
 
Regards, 
Steve Andrezyk 
Director of Marketing 

 


